From: Bull, Michelle <Michelle.Bull@dep.state.fl.us>

Sent: Thursday, July 26, 2018 10:49 AM

To: Susan Trzepacz; Tom Lundeen

Cc: Alan D. Wertepny; Bruce Wagner

Subject: RE: Wellington's NPDES MS4 Cycle 4 Year 1 Annual Report (revisions) (PA#B7050.40)

Thank you for your response. The Village of Wellington annual report is complete.

Michelle Bull
(850) 245-7561



